
 
District I 
1625 N. French Dr., Hobbs, NM 88240 
District II 
811 S. First St., Artesia, NM 88210 
District III 
1000 Rio Brazos Road, Aztec, NM 87410 
District IV 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 
 
 

State of New Mexico 
Energy Minerals and Natural 

Resources Department 
 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 
 
 

 

Form C-141 
Revised August 24, 2018 

Submit to appropriate OCD District office 
 

Incident ID  
District RP  
Facility ID  
Application ID  

 

Release Notification 
 

Responsible Party 
 

Responsible Party: Enterprise Field Services, LLC OGRID: 151618 

Contact Name: Thomas Long Contact Telephone: 505-599-2286 

Contact email:tjlong@eprod.com Incident # (assigned by OCD) NA 

Contact mailing address: 614 Reilly Ave, Farmington, NM 
87401 

 

 

Location of Release Source 
 

Latitude 36.901968                                                          Longitude -107.990896                                  NAD 83 in decimal degrees to 5 
decimal places) 

 
Site Name Brookhaven G#9 Pipeline Site Type Natural Gas Gathering Pipeline 

Date Release Discovered: 6/19/2019 Serial # (if applicable): NA 
 

 
Unit Letter Section Township Range County 

A 16 31N 11W San Juan 

 
Surface Owner:   State   Federal   Tribal   Private (Name: ) 

 

Nature and Volume of Release  
 

Material(s) Released (Select all that apply and attach calculations or specific justification for the volumes provided below) 

 Crude Oil Volume Released (bbls) Volume Recovered (bbls) 

 Produced Water Volume Released (bbls) Volume Recovered (bbls) 

 Is the concentration of dissolved chloride in the 
produced water >10,000 mg/l? 

 Yes   No 

 Condensate Volume Released (bbls): Unknown Volume Recovered (bbls): None 

 Natural Gas Volume Released (Mcf): Unknown Volume Recovered (Mcf): None 

 Other (describe) Volume/Weight Released (provide units):  Volume/Weight Recovered (provide units) 

Cause of Release: On June 19, 2019, Enterprise discovered a release of natural gas on the Brookhaven G#9 pipeline.  Approximately 
one barrel of liquids was observed on the ground surface.  The pipeline was isolated, depressurized, locked out and tagged out.   Enterprise 
began repairs and remediation on August 7, 2019 and Enterprise determined the release was reportable per NMOCD regulation on August 
8, 2019 because of the volume impacted subsurface soil.  A third party closure report will be submitted with the “Final C-141.” 

RCVD 8/22/19

NCS1923939969

NCS1923939969



8/27/19


